
Town of Woodstock 

Board of Selectmen 

Special Meeting 

Friday May 7, 2021 – 2:00PM 

 

In accordance with Governor Lamont’s Executive Order and social distancing guidelines recommended by 

the CDC, members of the Board of Selectmen participated in the meeting via ZOOM online. 

MINUTES 

 

PRESENT:  John Swan, Gregory Kline, and Chandler Paquette. 

 

OTHERS PRESENT:  Karen Fitzpatrick, Charlene Cutler, Dawn Adiletta, Megan Bard Morse, Jeff Gordon, 

Preston Shultz, and WINY Radio 

 

1. Call to Order:  First Selectmen Jay Swan called the meeting to order at 2:00pm. 

 

2. Discuss and Act on Cancellation of Adjourned Town Meeting Referendum Scheduled for May 11, 2021:   

 

Selectmen Greg Kline made a motion to cancel the Adjourned Town Meeting Referendum that was scheduled for 

May 11, 2021.  In Favor:  Jay Swan, Greg Kline, and Chandler Paquette. Opposed:  None.  Abstentions:  None. 

 

Mr. Swan read the following statement: 

 

A data error in the Assessor’s Office was detected this week by the Tax Collector and brought to the Assessor’s 
attention. The error resulted in a need to revise the 2020 Grand List. The situation was promptly looked into and 
handled by the Assessor, who informed the First Selectman and Finance Director of the corrected Net Grand List 
amount. 

Mr. Swan stated that there would be further information released on the Town website and Facebook page, and on 

WINY Radio. 

3. Citizens Comments:  Preston Shultz asked if there would be another town meeting.  Mr. Swan stated that it will 

potentially be held on May 27th at 7:00pm, at the Woodstock Middle School, and the Referendum will potentially be 

held on June 3, 2021, 12 noon to 8:00pm, at the Woodstock Town Hall. 

Charlene Cutler stated that traditionally Town Meetings and Referendums were held on Tuesday.  Mr. Swan assured 

Mrs. Cutler that the dates would be advertised on the Town website, the Town’s Facebook page, and through the 

media. 

4. Adjournment:  Chandler Paquette made a motion to adjourn at 4:10pm.  Motion passed unanimously. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Christine G. French, 

  Recording Secretary 

 

To view this meeting click on the following link: https://youtu.be/ln3qJWkMFM0 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/ln3qJWkMFM0

